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From: Ken Kohtz [kkohtz@santaclaraca.gov]
Sent: Thursday, August 21, 2008 2:13 PM
To: CRR Comments
Cc: Almeida, Keoni; Boccignone, Doug; Wagle, Pushkar; Sims, Ken; 
Hance,
Steve
Subject: Comments on CRR Issues Discussed on the August 14,
2008Conference Call

Hello There:

During the August 14, 2008 conference call on the 2009 CRR Release 
Process, one of the items discussed was the possibility of extending 
out the nomination window for the first tier.  The CAISO had 
expressed a willingness to consider a one-week delay to the start of 
the nomination process - to September 10th (instead of September 
3rd).  One market participant appeared to suggest the CAISO also 
consider a longer delay - I think until September 17th.

SVP would support such a delay/extension to the start of the CRR 
nomination process.  If a delay to September 17th is not possible, 
SVP would appreciate a delay to at least September 10th.

Thank you for the opportunity to comment on the issues.  Please let 
me know if you have any questions.

Ken Kohtz
Silicon Valley Power
(408) 615-6676
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